
From our Manager...NANCY STEINKE 

 

Location 
580 Delmont Avenue 
Warminster, PA 18974 
p: 215-672-8380 
e:info@bwsac.org 
www.bwsac.org 

Hours 
9:00 am—3:00 pm—Monday thru Thursday 

 
   Like us on Facebook 
 

The BWSAC is funded in part by the County 
Commissioners, through the AAA & 

 the PA Department of Aging. 

February, 2025 

Welcome to February, the month of love, 
the groundhog, and Presidents' Day! 
The Ben Wilson Senior Center is buzzing 
with activities as usual this month, and we 
are so excited to share all the happenings 
with you. Whether you're a regular 
participant or just getting to know us, there 
is always something to look forward to here 
at the Center. 
 
Ongoing Activities: We’re proud to offer a 
variety of programs to keep everyone 
engaged, active, and connected. Here’s just 
a taste of what’s on this month’s schedule: 

Bingo – Bango - Line Dancing 
Computer Education- Pinochle  
Bereavement Group - Chess 
Woodworking - Billiards 
Mah Jongg - Computer Education 
Knitting and Crochet -  Aerobics 
Monthly Crafts  - Mini Crafts 

We know how important it is to stay socially 
active and supported, and our programs are 
here to help you do just that! 
 

Membership Reminder: Don’t forget to 
renew your 2025 membership. This is the 
perfect opportunity to ensure you can enjoy 
all the Center has to offer throughout the 
year. 
 
Special Events: 

Free Blood Pressure Screening: 
Thursday, February 27, from 10:00 
AM to Noon. Stay on top of your 
health with this free service. 

PA State Representative Brian 
Munroe’s Staff Visit: Wednesday, 
February 26. Representative 
Munroe’s staff will be here to help 
you with any problems or 
questions you may have and will 
also assist you with getting your 
free senior Septa pass. 

 
Travel Club: Calling all adventurers! The 
Travel Club is organizing a tour of our 
country’s beautiful National Parks this 
September. For more details, speak with the 

Travel Club representatives and start 
planning your journey. 
 
Volunteer Opportunities: Our Meals on 
Wheels program is seeking volunteers to 
assist both in the kitchen and as drivers. 
If you’re looking for a way to give back and 
support our community, this is a 
wonderful opportunity. 
 
Holiday Closure: The Center will be 
closed on Monday, February 17, in 
observance of Presidents' Day. Plan 
accordingly and enjoy the holiday! 
Go Eagles! Let’s cheer on our Eagles as 
they compete for the Lombardi Trophy 
at Super Bowl LIX on Sunday, 
 February 9. Fly Eagles Fly! 
 
Thank you for being a part of the Ben 
Wilson Senior Center. We’re looking 
forward to another fantastic month filled 
with connection, fun, and community 
spirit. See you around the Center! 
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Board Members  
 
PRESIDENT: Louise Dorsett 
VICE PRESIDENT:  Jim Furlong 
TREASURER: John Rafa 
SECRETARY:  Susan Curtis 
TRUSTEE:  Carol Davis 
TRUSTEE:   Conrad Muth 
TRUSTEE:  Ed Glover 
TRUSTEE:  Hazel Wood 
 
 

BWSAC Staff 
MANAGER:  Nancy Steinke 
manager@bwsac.org 
NUTRITION and COMMUNITY SERVICE  
COORDINATOR:  Amanda Gershanick  
amanda@bwsac.org 
ASSISTANT MANAGER: Jackie Tamaro  
Hall Rental Coordinator 
info@bwsac.org 
RECEPTION DESK:  Karen Dorsett  
 
 
Volunteer Activity Leaders 
Chess:  Tom McGee 
Computer Classes:  Adele Weremeychik 
DIY:  Karen Dorsett 
Mah Jongg:  Mary Threlfall 
Orientation:  Diane Shiminske 
Travel Club:  Carol Davis  
 
 

Important Phone Numbers 
AARP 717-238-2277 
Bucks County Area Agency on Aging 
267-880-5700 
Bucks County Transport 215-794-8360 
Elder Abuse 800-243-3767 
Legal Aid of Southeastern PA/ 
Doylestown Office 215-340-1818 
Pennsylvania Department of Aging  
717-783-1550 
Social Security 800-772-1213 
Tax/Rent Rebate  888-222-9190 
Warminster Township 215-443-5414 

OUR CENTER  
FROM OUR BOARD PRESIDENT,  Louise Dorsett 

 
 February is the shortest month of the year. Valentine’s Day, Groundhog Day 
and American Heart month are all in this month.  It is the only month that can pass 
without having a full moon. 
 Ground Hog Day is Sunday, February 2nd.  Punxsutawney Phil emerges from 
his burrow and looks for his shadow.  If he sees his shadow, it means there will be six 
more weeks of winter. If he doesn’t see his shadow spring will come early.  After the 
brutal weather that we have had so far this winter, an early spring would be nice. 
 Valentine’s Day is on the 14th, nearly 250 million roses are grown in 
preparation of Valentine’s Day each year. Over 8 billion candy hearts are produced 
for Valentine’s Day each year, they have a shelf life of 5 years. Pets need love too! 
American households spend an estimated $751.3 million on gifts for their pets on 
Valentine’s Day last year. 
 Happy Valentine’s Day to everyone and please remember to “Be Kind.” 
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EVENT INFORMATION 
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DAILY ACTIVITIES 

 



CLASS REGISTRATION / TRAVEL  

Keep Space Blank For Ads 
Ads are placed during the uploading process—Please delete after training  

Ben Wilson Senior Activity Center Mission Statement 
As the largest senior center in Bucks County, the Ben Wilson Senior Center’s mission is to promote the social welfare of persons aged 55 and older by 
encouraging good fellowship and companionship among members through interactive events, social activities, and community improvements projects. 

BUS TRIP INFORMATION 
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MENU AND ACTIVITIES  

TECH CLASSES 

MONDAYS AT 1:00 P.M. 
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TRAVEL 



FOOD FOR THOUGHT 
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DID YOU KNOW... 

 

LAUGH OF THE MONTH 

SOLUTION 
 

POMEGRANATE FIZZ 

INGREDIENTS DIRECTIONS Ketchup was once sold 
as medicine! 

 
In the 1830s, tomato 

ketchup was sold to cure 
ailments like diarrhea, 

indigestion, and jaundice. 

• 5 fresh basil leaves 
 
• 1 tablespoon agave syrup or 

honey 
 
• 1 fluid ounce fresh lime juice 
 
• 3 fluid ounces pomegranate juice 
 
• 4 fluid ounces club soda 
 
• ice cubes, as needed 
 
• 1 lime wedge 
 

1.In a shaker, add basil leaves with lime 
juice and agave syrup and mash with a 
cocktail muddler. Add pomegranate 
juice to the shaker and shake well. 
 
2.  Fill a glass with ice cubes and strain 
shaker contents into the glass. Top 
with club soda and garnish with lime 
wedge. 
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ADDITIONAL INFORMATION 



Ad Space, do not move or resize 

Keep an eye out for information on upcoming  

2025 BWSAC Events: 

THE FINAL WORD... 

Every Monday, New Member Orientation 10am (Reservations Only) 

Monday, February 10th – Bereavement Support Group 12:30pm 

Thursday, February 13th – RSV & Pneumonia Talk 11:00 am (immediately following Bingo) 

 Friday, February 14th – Valentine’s Day  
Monday, February 17th – Closed for President’s Day 

Wednesday, February 19th – Lunch & Learn – PT, Balance, Dizziness & Pain 

Monday, February 24th – Haircuts (by Appointment only) 

Monday, February 24th – Monthly Craft – Leprechaun  

Wednesday, February 26th – Brian Munroe Staff at Bingo 

Thursday, February 27th – Blood Pressure readings 10am-12pm 

 

 
 


